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During the weekend of June 9th-10th, Rhode Island Realtors will hold open houses in
neighborhoods throughout the state. Potential homebuyers are invited to tour the homes for sale in
their search area during the Rhode Island Realtors Statewide Open House Weekend. The Rhode
Island Association of Realtors is hosting the event to help buyers in their search for a home and help
sellers showcase their properties to potential buyers. A listing of the homes for sale that are
participating can be found on www.riliving.com.
"There are fantastic opportunities for buyers in the marketplace," said Jamie Moore, president of the
Rhode Island Association of Realtors. "Interest rates have never been this low and prices are
extremely affordable. The Rhode Island Realtors Statewide Open House will give consumers the
chance to find out more about the home options available to them and give them the opportunity to
connect with Realtors who can help with the home buying process."
The Rhode Island Association of Realtors, the largest trade organization in Rhode Island with
approximately 3,700 members in nearly 750 offices, has been serving Rhode Islanders since 1948. 
Advocating for Rhode Island property owners, the Rhode Island Association of Realtors provides a
facility for professional development, research and exchange of information among its members and
to the public and government for the purpose of preserving the free enterprise system and the right
to own real property.
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